
 

Press release – Catena Media plc            1 

Press release 
25 February 2022  

 
Notification of Major Holdings in Catena Media plc 
Catena Media plc (the "Company") hereby announces that it has on 24 February received a 
notification from Prioritet Capital AB, with registered office in Gothenburg, Sweden. The notification 
is with regards to an acquisition of shares and voting rights in the Company (the "Notification") made 
by Prioritet Capital AB. 
 
The Notification indicates that Prioritet Capital AB, as of 24 February 2021, holds 5.87% of the shares 
and voting rights in the Company. 
 
The relevant chain of controlled undertakings can be found in the Notification on the Company's 
website: https://www.catenamedia.com/corporate-governance/major-holdings/ 
 

Contact details for further information: 
Peter Messner, Group CFO 
Phone: +46 768 95 26 93, E-mail: peter.messner@catenamedia.com 
 
Investor Relations 
E-mail: ir@catenamedia.com 
 
This information is information that Catena Media plc is obliged to make public pursuant to the Listing 
Rules published by the Malta Financial Services Authority under the Financial Markets Act (Chapter 
345 of the Laws of Malta). The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 
contact person set out above, 25 February 2022 at 14:00 CET. 
 
About Catena Media 
Catena Media has a leading position within online lead generation. The company has about 400 
employees in the US, Australia, Japan, Serbia, the UK, Sweden, Italy and Malta (HQ). The company is 
listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. Further information is available at www.catenamedia.com.  
 


